Tim Dolan

I am a resident of Spokane Washington but also have a home at Spirit Lake Idaho. I am deeply
concerned as to how this Smelter will impact the air and water quality of those of us who are
downwind from this project. I would like the Department of Ecology to do a thorough study of the
impact of the Smelter on those of us who live and work south of Newport on the Idaho side of the
border.



